November 5, 2020

Willie Rodriguez District Manager Burney Water District 20222 Hudson Street Burney CA 96013

Dear Mr. Rodriguez,

I recently learned of a potential vacancy on the Burney Water District Board of Directors. I am a relative newcomer to the Burney area, having moved here about ten years ago. I enjoy community service, and I am interested in serving on the Burney Water District Board of Directors.

I lived in the Bay Area and worked in information systems for almost 30 years for the Bank of America, working in in technical and first- and second-level managerial positions. I graduated from Tulane University with a bachelor's degree in chemistry

I really like this community, and I appreciate the efficient way the water district is run. I particularly appreciate the swimming pool. I like how it is managed, the services it offers, and how it is maintained. It is a great highlight in Burney.

If I can be of service, and you think I might be a good fit for the board, I would love to be considered.

Please let me know if you have any questions about my background or experience. I'm looking forward to the opportunity to work with you and the board.

Sincerely yours,

Robert F. Patterson